
Dear parents, 

Once again Year Six have the opportunity to visit Waterstones Book shop in 

Cheltenham on the afternoon of Tuesday 12th June. This forms part of our 

developing English curriculum to encourage children to get excited about 

reading a variety of books and it is a trip that the children really look forward 

to.   

Waterstones have put together an hour long programme between 1.00-2.00 

p.m that will include an English activity, story-telling and a chance to look 

round the store and hear how books get published. There will be an 

opportunity for them to purchase a book if you give them permission (and 

money!). They will return to school by 2.30 p.m 

If you are happy for your child to go please complete the online permission 

form ASAP. 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Willis 

 

 


